
GUALALA DOWNTOWN STREETSCAPE 
P R  O J E C  T  

Join us for a Virtual Public Meeting! 
Caltrans and MCOG invite you to attend a virtual public meeting for the Gualala Downtown 
Streetscape project on January 14, 2021 from 5 to 7 p.m. 

The project team has taken previous project comments and is working on a new alternative for 
community consideration. A public online survey to gather input and comments about the new 
project alternative will be available. 

A preview of the meeting presentation will be available in mid-December on Caltrans District 1’s 
YouTube channel along with early access to the project’s online survey. 

For those without Internet access, please call the project telephone number, 707-441-5930, for 
more information. 

A presentation preview will be available on the District 1 YouTube channel 
Mid-December, 2020 

Virtual Public Meeting 
January 14, 2021 
5:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Online meeting attendance details will be announced on project website located 
at: https://dot.ca.gov/gualaladowntown 

For more information about the upcoming virtual public meeting: 
Email: gualaladowntown@dot.ca.gov 
Phone: 707-441-5930 

QR code to the D1 Youtube page QR code to the project website 




